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Good afternoon,

It is my understanding that the Queensland Government has taken draft laws to Parliament
 to cut pollution on the Great Barrier Reef.

As a registered Qld voter, I would like to express my STRONG SUPPORT for the new
 laws to ban outdated polluting farm practices that are harming our reef.

Many thanks,

Jennifer Cooper 
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